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            KJIR 91.7 “The Cross” Radio    217-221-9410
www.kjir.org

Thank You for supporting Christian 
Radio KJIR “The Cross”. 
Summertime is before us and we are 
entering into that time of year where 
thoughts turn to vacations, travel, 
outdoor projects and more. Wherever
you go or whatever you do you can 
take us along with you and still keep 
the influence of good gospel 
programming in your lives. We web 
stream our broadcast, and almost 
everyone has a smart phone these 
days, so all you have to do is open 
your web browser and type in 
kjir.org and click on the flashing 
listen live link and then hit the play 
button and suddenly you are 
listening to our broadcast on your 
smart phone. Do the same process 
with your home computer, laptop, or 
even your smart TV. All it requires is
internet access. Awhile back we 
received an email from a gentleman 
in Italy thanking us for our 
broadcast! I also spoke with a 
listener recently who lives in Maine 
that listens online. The support of 
our listeners and underwriters makes 
all this

possible. JESUS said, Ye are the light of the world. A city that is set on an hill 
cannot be hid. Neither do men light a candle, and put it under a bushel, but on a 
candlestick; and it giveth light unto all that are in the house. Let your light so 
shine before men, that they may see your good works, and glorify your Father 
which is in heaven.   (Matthew 5:14-16) 
The message of the Gospel Of JESUS CHRIST is to go forth into all the Earth. 
Your continued support through these summer months makes it a reality. 
THANK YOU! As always you can also find us on your radio at 91.7FM. 

                                    GOD BLESS
In Christ,

                    Michael Wortman
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ALL ARE WELCOME!!


